
You are invited to reception class on
Thursday 11th June
2pm
For a 
Teddy Horsley Presentation and playtime
Your child will be presented with their own Teddy Horsley bear knitted by members of Penlee Cluster Mother’s Union and a book about his adventures.
We do hope you are able to join us for this event. 
The children would also like to show you around their new outside learning space.
We look forward to seeing you next Thursday!
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